
Grade 2, Language Arts - Speaking and Listening/Language 
 

AREA of ASSESSMENT: Determines the meaning of unknown words and phrases and uses them appropriately  (2L4-6) 
 

Rubric Trimester 1 Trimester 2 Trimester 3 

4 Independently and consistently uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
Independently and consistently uses content 
specific vocabulary words accurately.  

Independently and consistently uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
Independently and consistently uses content 
specific vocabulary words accurately.  

Independently and consistently uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
Independently and consistently uses content 
specific vocabulary words accurately.  

3 Independently uses a variety of strategies to 
determine the meaning of unknown words within a 
text.  
 
Independently uses content specific vocabulary 
words accurately.  

Independently uses a variety of strategies to 
determine the meaning of unknown words within a 
text.  
 
Independently uses content specific vocabulary 
words accurately.  

Independently uses a variety of strategies to 
determine the meaning of unknown words within a 
text.  
 
Independently uses content specific vocabulary 
words accurately.  

2 With guidance and support, uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
With guidance and support, uses content specific 
vocabulary words accurately.  

With guidance and support, uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
With guidance and support, uses content specific 
vocabulary words accurately.  

With guidance and support, uses a variety of 
strategies to determine the meaning of unknown 
words within a text.  
 
With guidance and support, uses content specific 
vocabulary words accurately.  

1 With significant guidance and support, may be 
able to to use a variety of strategies to determine 
the meaning of unknown words within a text.  
 
With significant guidance and support, may be 
able to use content specific vocabulary words 
accurately.  

With significant guidance and support, may be able 
to to use a variety of strategies to determine the 
meaning of unknown words within a text.  
 
With significant guidance and support, may be able 
to use content specific vocabulary words accurately.  

With significant guidance and support, may be able 
to to use a variety of strategies to determine the 
meaning of unknown words within a text.  
 
With significant guidance and support, may be able 
to use content specific vocabulary words 
accurately.  

 


